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Dear Reviewers and Editor-in-Chief, 

 

 

Thank you for your time and expertise in reviewing the above manuscript. Your comments are very 

much appreciated.  

 

Please find the attached manuscript revision.  

 

 

Revised points: 

 

1. Conflict of Interest statement 

2. Institutional review board statement 

3. Informed consent statement 

4. Detailed address of corresponding author 

 

The above are now included in the title page as required, and we have attached the necessary 

supporting documents.  

 

5. Audio core tip 

6. Highlighted contents 

 

The above are now also included in the manuscript, as requested.  

 

I was unable to attach the screenshots (in PDFs) of Crosscheck and Google Scholar search through 

online submission process. I have emailed these separately to Jing Yu (j.yu@wjgnet.com). 

   

 

 

 

Many thanks again for your reviews. Please let me know if there are any further changes required.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Dr Linda Yang 

 

St Vincent’s Hospital 

Melbourne, VIC 

Australia 

 

 

 


